16 March 2020

Dear Western Cape Sports Member

Re: Corona Virus advisory (V1)

Please note this advisory is for all persons who participate in sport in the Western Cape whether, Provincial District, Club or Athletes.

This advisory has been drafted after consultation with partners and government authorities following the presidential request for support and social distancing and could change in the near future.

In order to combat the spread of the Corona Virus and the current national disaster we request that all members in the sport fraternity begin the immediate practice of social distancing.

Initial Action:

- All sport in the Western Cape should be postponed or cancelled with immediate effect for the next (14) fourteen days.
- This includes clubs, district, provincial and national activity and includes junior and senior sports activities.
- This includes amateur and professional sport gatherings.
- This includes formal and informal sport gatherings
- · This includes private and institutional sport gatherings.
- This includes practice and competition.

Although the first action is a suspension of (14) fourteen days, this could change or be extended on further notice.

We will continue to engage with our partners and the health authorities so that we in turn may advise you with accurate and timeous information so that you are in a position to make informed decisions.

Should you have any questions or suggestions please visit our website on www.wcpsc.co.za

If ever there was a time for sport to contribute to the nation, this is it.

Yours Sincerely

JP Naude President

Western Cape Provincial Sport Confederation

President - JP Naude, Vice President (Districts) - David Maans, Vice President (Acting), (Federations), Lorenzo Arendse, - General Secretary - Amanda Stripp, Treasurer - Jeroam Arendse. Exco Members: Desmond Speelman, Gerald Donn, Rudolph Johannes, Elton Davids, Lwandisio Kwababana, Nicole Wicomb, Shane Hues. Ex officio members DCAS, Claude Meyer, SASCOC Kobus Marais